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[10524] December 3, 1998 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 83-98 RE: DRAFT ICI COMMENT
LETTER ON DOL's PROPOSED CLAIM PROCEDURE REGULATION
______________________________________________________________________________ Attached is a
draft of the Institute's comment letter addressing the Department of Labor's proposed
claims procedure regulation. The comment letter was developed after conference call
discussion with interested members on November 16. Please review and contact me with
any comments or suggestions by close of business, Monday, December 7. The letter must
be filed by Wednesday, December 9. I can be contacted by phone at (202) 326-5835, by fax
at (202) 326-5841, or by e-mail at rgaler@ici.org. Russell Galer Senior Counsel Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and

should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


